
Youth Exchange Report 

We are making progress with the MD19 Youth Exchange Camp for the Summer of 2022!  Our 

camp will be held June 23rd - 30th, 2022 at the Seattle University Ballard Lions Youth Camp on Camano 

Island!  Our group has been working hard to get a location that wouldn't blow our budget right out the 

door, and I personally am so excited to say finally that "We have a location!"  Our group will be doing a 

walk through and finalizing the details of camp the end of October 2021.  We have already been in 

contact with local clubs asking them to supply a lunch for a day or dinner as we have outings showing 

the European students around our beautiful Pacific Northwest! 

The 25 students from Europe will also be needing an in-home host family to stay with for a 

couple weeks in July.  If you think that may be of interest of you, please contact me. 

February 10th, 2021 I held a zoom Youth 

Exchange training for the District Youth Chairmen.  

Sadly it wasn't well attended but the few that did 

make it, enjoyed some great discussion and ideas! 

In Service, 

Tammy Allan 

WWW.MD19LIONSYOUTHEXCHANGE.ORG 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.md19lionsyouthexchange.org/


 


